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KO Yun-Ching, Department of Sociology, National Taiwan University 

 

About field trips, I was totally amazed by the 2nd's arrangement. Without your guide, it would be impossible for 

me as a tourist to visit area like 崇仁 or 東九条. Those spots could never be written on a touristic guide-book 

but they're very important for people to understand the society more and deeper, especially for students of 

sociology. The whole tour in those places reminded me a lot about the ShaoXing Community(紹興社區) where 

Yen-Tung, Cheng-Cheng, and me are currently working for. It was a very good experience to see similar case in 

different country and to compare with each other. And I really learned a lot from it. 

 

Besides, I did agreed with Shiho when she suggested that students should give some information on topics or 

areas they're interested in before their visiting.  If this could be done, it can benefit for all sides. 

 

Thank you again for the generosity and kindness and all efforts for the whole project. 

And I'm really looking forward to the next opportunity for further cooperation. 

 


